
WSR 22-01-020
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

OFFICE OF
FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

[Filed December 3, 2021, 8:07 a.m.]

The office of financial management (OFM) requests to withdraw WSR 
21-20-113 and 21-21-108. WSR 21-20-113 was filed with the office of 
the code reviser on October 4, 2021. WSR 21-21-108 was filed with the 
office of the code reviser on October 20, 2021, with the purpose of 
changing the hearing date of November 11, 2021, established in WSR 
21-20-113. The purpose of OFM's request to withdraw WSR 21-20-113 and 
21-21-108 is due to comments received at the public hearing on Novem-
ber 23, 2021, regarding the permanent rule effective date. During the 
public hearing OFM proposed a January 1, 2022, permanent effective 
date; however, a stakeholder requested a July 1, 2022, effective date. 
OFM intends to refile this rule making in order to accommodate the re-
quest for delayed effective date.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please con-
tact Brandy Chinn at Brandy.Chinn@ofm.wa.gov or at 360-810-0919.
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